From: gavin wilson

Sent: Thursday, 19 March 2020 3:56 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Re: IPC PUBLIC MEETING - GENESIS WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY - MOD6

isn't this just convenient
no body want this... same as the last one proposed by dial a dump...
no one wants the smell or the airborne particles that may cause health issues

Get Outlook for Android

From: Casey Joshua <Casey.Joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> on behalf of IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 3:44:22 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: IPC PUBLIC MEETING - GENESIS WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY - MOD6

Good afternoon,

Please see the attached Statement from the Independent Planning Commission NSW in relation to the Public
Meeting for the Genesis Waste Management Facility — Modification 6, which has been referred to the Commission
for determination. If you have any questions about this Statement, please contact me on the number below.
Regards,

Casey Joshua | Senior Planning Officer

Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

e: casey.joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: 02 9383 2100 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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> Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recijpient and
others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

From: Troy Deighton On Behalf Of IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2020 9:53 AM

Subject: IPC PUBLIC MEETING - GENESIS WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY - MOD6

Good morning

Please see the attached Notice for Independent Planning Commission NSW Public Meeting in relation to the Genesis
Waste Management Facility — Modification 6, which has been referred to the Commission for determination.
Should you wish to apply to speak at the public meeting, you will need to complete the attached registration form
and return it as per the instructions in the Public Meeting Notice.

Kind regards

Troy Deighton | Principal Public Affairs Officer
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000



e: troy.deighton@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: 02 9383 2127 |_ | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorised
to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.





